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Paris: Protests erupted after President Emmanuel Macron was reelected last weekend and
angry people threw tomatoes at him during a public outing on Wednesday. Macron
reportedly won the election with 58.5% of the vote in a run off against populist Marine
LePen who got 41.5% of the vote. Many people believe that the election was stolen
because Macron is very unpopular and had an approval rating reported at 36% at the time
of the election. The most stunning evidence that there was election fraud was that over
1.1 million votes disappeared from LePen on live TV. It is impossible to lose votes
already counted in an honest election. Officials claim that the TV channel France 2
displayed inaccurate figures due to a computing error.
The disappeared votes for LePen are similar to vote theft in California to recall
Governor Gavin Newsom, as more than 350,000 ballots tabulated in favor of removing him
from office were deleted on a live CNN show. Video shows nine instances of removing
votes from Trump during the 2020 Presidential election on live TV.
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Source:  France 2 TV    
https://www.france.tv/france-2/presidentielle-2022/3284233-2nd-tour-partie-3.html

Watch votes stolen from Trump in 2020 on live TV at this link:

Read our report here:   
https://needtoknow.news/2021/09/newsom-wins-california-recall-election-but-350000-ballot
s-against-him-disappeared-on-live-tv/

Marine LePen:

Le Pen had come within 5 percentage points of Macron in the first round of voting two
weeks before the run off election, and the media fanned fears of an ultranationalistic
turn in French politics as she had an anti-immigrant agenda.

During her campaign, Le Pen pledged to dilute French ties with the 27-nation EU, NATO
and Germany, moves that would have shaken Europe’s security architecture as the
continent deals with its worst conflict since World War II. Le Pen also spoke against EU
sanctions on Russian energy supplies and faced scrutiny during the campaign over her
previous friendliness with the Kremlin.

This video shows numerous protests, including the Yellow Vests, against Macron
throughout his presidency:

NewsWars:   
https://www.newswars.com/video-macron-pelted-with-tomatoes-in-first-public-appearance-si
nce-reelection/

AP:  
https://apnews.com/article/2022-french-election-voting-results-f5b549e3b99930ee05bed17a9
d3870b6
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AP:   https://apnews.com/article/fact-check-macron-le-pen-election-tv-error-539604636119
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